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Daisy Families, 

     TCAP for 2024 will begin 

with ELA part 1 on April 16th 

for 3rd – 5th grade.  It 

continues on April 17th with 

ELA part 2 & 3, ELA part 4 on 

April 18th, Math part 1 on April 

23rd, Math part 2 & 3 on April 

24th, and Science part 1 on 

April 26th. Also, on April 26th, 

5th grade will take Science 

part 2.  Please make sure 

your child is well rested and 

on time on these days to 

ensure their success on these 

very important academic 

tests. 

     Our Spring Book Fair will 

be April 8th through April 12th.  

Your child will visit the Book 

Fair during their scheduled 

library time.  If you wish to 

visit with your child it will be 

open until 6pm on Tues. April 

9th.  We appreciate your 

support of our Daisy Library. 

 

Daisy staff, 

Kindergarten Registration will open 

online on April 1st and close on 

April 15th.  We will have an in 

person registration at Daisy on 

April 3rd from 8:30am to 10:30am. 

Please share this information with 

anyone you know who has a child 

starting Kindergarten. 

Pre-K will be online only starting in 

May. 
 

 

 
You can use this link to register for School 

Age Child Care.  Students may not stay at 

SACC until registration is complete and 

accepted by SACC. 
https://www.hcde.org/common/pages/DisplayFile.a

spx?itemId=58524672 

 

 

 

 
Daisy Elementary is a CEP school and will 

have free breakfast and lunch for 

students.  If a student wants to purchase 

extra milk, chips, or ice cream, they will 

need to have money in their account.   
Find menus here: 

https://family.titank12.com/menu/4QDPT3?lang=En

glish 

 

Deposit Money to your child’s account! 
https://linqconnect.com/?identifier=4QDPT3 

 
SPRING PICTURES 

April 2nd Lifetouch will take 
individual pictures.  Please 

send forms and money on that 
day or place orders online.  

Fifth grade also look for flyers 
for cap and Gown pictures to 

be made on the same day!! 
 

Ms. Watts has been working 

hard with Kindergarten and 3rd 

grade for a concert on April 

12th.  This will take place 

during the school day and 

parents are welcome to join 

us. 

Don’t Forget! 
April 1st Professional Day/No school 

April 2nd Spring/cap & gown pictures 

April 3rd Kindergarten Registration 

April 8 – 12 Book Fair 

April 12th K and 3rd Concert 

April 16th TCAP ELA part 1 3rd-5th 

April 17th TCAP ELA part 2&3  

April 18th TCAP ELA part 4 

April 19th Progress Reports 

April 23rd TCAP Math part 1 

April 24th TCAP Math part 2&3 

April 26th TCAP Science part 1 

April 26th TCAP Science part 2 5th  

https://www.hcde.org/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=58524672
https://www.hcde.org/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=58524672
https://family.titank12.com/menu/4QDPT3?lang=English
https://family.titank12.com/menu/4QDPT3?lang=English
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